
May 24, 2022 
7th Day of The April Term 
Maysville, MO  
 
 
 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District Commissioner, 
Chet Owen and Chief Deputy Clerk, Penny Gans.   
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer.  The Pledge of 
Allegiance was then said by all in attendance.  
 
West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to approve the agenda and the minutes from the 
May 17th meeting. East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
The Northwest Commissioners’ will be having their quarterly meeting on June 16; West District 
Commissioner, Kyle White will be in attendance. 
 
Collector/Treasurer, Jessica Lee presented to the Commission the current bank reconciliation and statement 
of the ARPA account.  She also brought before the Commission a contract to be signed for tax sale services.  
 
A request for ARPA funds was received and brought before the Commission. West District Commissioner, 
Kyle White made a motion that all pending and future applications for ARPA funds will no longer be 
considered, because all funds have been allocated. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the second. 
All in favor. Motion Carried. 
 
Sheriff Kasey Keesaman met with the Commission to discuss staff, equipment and preparations for 
construction to begin on the third floor.   
 
Road & Bridge Supervisor Bill Gray met with the Commission to give an update on the Gridley Road project 
and the completion of the tube on Gospel Road. 
 
West District Commissioner, Kyle White made a motion to approve a change order for the work being done 
in the Judges Chamber and Jury Room.  East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second. All in 
Favor. Motion Carried.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll will be attending a Daviess DeKalb Regional Jail Board meeting, 
Thursday, May 26th. 
 
Christy Humerickhouse of Veregy called with updates on the projects at the Courthouse and Sunset Nursing 
Home. Everything seems to be on track for the start date of June 6th at the Courthouse. Presiding 
Commissioner, Kyle Carroll continues to work with Senator Josh Hawley’s Office concerning construction at 
Sunset. 
 
The Commission discussed the placement and exact locations of the next three historic school signs.  The 
Commission also received a call on a brush letter that had been received and granted the patron an 
extension. 
 
With no other business before the Commission, West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to 
adjourn until May 31, 2022. East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second. 
All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
 
 
 
 


